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The aim of the removal of the heavy rail line has been claimed to be to provide 'more crossings from 
the CBD to the foreshore' to improve access (front page revitalisingnewcastle.com.au).  
 
Newcastle already has two level crossings - one at Stewart Avenue, the other at Merewether Street.  
 
The simplest way to achieve this is NOT to remove the heavy rail but to remove the fences and 
increase the number of level crossings.  
 
The current fencing and obstructions can be removed and level crossings for vehicles and/or 
pedestrians implemented south from Stewart Ave at: 
 
* Bellevue Street 
* Steel Street 
* Worth Place 
* Darby Street 
* Crown Street 
* Brown Street 
* Perkins Street 
* Wolfe Street 
* Market Street 
* Newcomen Street 
* Bolton Street 
 
The new law courts and university building will house thousands of people and are directly opposite 
Civic Station.  
 
We should not remove this existing public transport facility which will undoubtedly be heavily used 

once these facilities are finished. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


